
Saint Rose School  

January 2023 Newsletter 
 
 

 

 

700 Manawagonish Road, Saint John, NB   E2M 4C3 

Principal: Victoria Moseley                                                                                                 Vice-Principal: Shari Carey 

 

 
 

Christmas Donation “Thank You!” 

We would like to thank community partners who 

supported our school and families during the 

Christmas season. Company and family 

contributions were kindly donated by; Mathew 

Joyce of JTR Services, Port Saint John, local fire 

fighters, and Church of the Good Shepherd.  

Thanks to QM Construction for our new milk 

fridge! 

 

Room for Rent? 

We are checking to see if there is a room in our area 

that a young adult from France could rent as part of 

the French proficiency program. These young 

adults work in schools to assist students in French. 

The first responsibility is accommodations. If we 

are able to find accommodations, we would apply 

to host one of these individuals. Please contact 

Victoria Moseley at 658-5364 if you know of 

someone in the SRS catchment area whose family  

would be a good candidate. 

Hygiene and Wellness 

With the intentional focus of students engaging in more 

physical activity, we have noted a need for students to 

be aware of personal hygiene implication in grade 3, 

grade 4, and grade 5. Sending children to school with 

wipes and/or deodorant for after Physical Education 

class is encouraged. There are social implications for 

poor hygiene to which we do not want to expose 

students. 

Please ensure your children have hats, mitten/gloves 

and boots as they return to school. With wet clothing 

also comes musty smelling snow pants, hats, and 

mittens. Freshening the items in a dryer periodically to 

thoroughly dry them will help to reduce musty odors. 

Dates To Remember: 

January 11th – Home & School meeting 

January 17th – SRS mentees visiting 

Harbour View High School mentors 

January 18th – PSSC virtual meeting at 6:30 

PM 

January 27th – Family Literacy Day – prize 

draw for those who have submitted 

pictures of their SRS children reading a 

book 


